
    
  

WOULD YOU LIKE TO LIVE IN SPAIN?             
 

Language & Culture Assistants Program in Spain 2019-2020 
 

 
The Language and Culture Assistants Program is an initiative of the Spanish Ministry of Education. The 
program is primarily devoted to Filipino students with a Bachelor’s Degree or in their last year of studies, 
interested in Spanish language and culture or teachers who want to retrain in Spanish. As an essential 
requirement, candidates have to be native speakers of English. An interview will be conducted to 
determine the eligibility of candidates and their proficiency in English before candidates have submitted 
their applications. No application will be processed without the interview. Information on interview 
schedule will be updated on the Spanish Education Office website. 
 
The Program is an opportunity to live in Spain and obtain paid working experience whilst supporting the 
teaching of English in primary or secondary schools. You will be required to work only between 12-16 
hours, 4 days per week, allowing lots of time to travel through Spain and Europe. 
 
Students will spend a full academic year in Spain from October 2019 to May or June 2020. Preferred 
placement in different Spanish regions can be requested when applying for the complete school year. 

 
The language assistants receive a monthly allowance (about 700-1000 euros per month), an orientation 
course in October and medical insurance. Travel costs to and from the country of origin and 
accommodation expenses will be at the applicant’s own expense. 
 
Candidates must be Filipino citizens under 60 years of age, speakers of English as their first language 
and have a university degree or be in their second year of studies or over. Some knowledge of Spanish 
would be desirable. Students from Philippine universities that have signed an agreement with the 
Spanish Ministry as well as Filipino teachers of Spanish will have a priority. Applicants must also be 
eligible for a long-stay visa. 
 
For the school year 2019-2020 the online application period will be open from January to 
March/April 2019. There is no cost or fee to submit applications. Please remember candidates will only 
be able to submit their applications after the interviews.  
 
For further information and testimonials please visit: 
 
http://www.educacionyfp.gob.es/filipinas/ 
http://www.educacionyfp.gob.es/australia/convocatorias/programas/auxiliares-de-conversacion-australianos 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                         

Contact: asesoria.filipinas@educacion.gob.es (Spanish Education Advisor in the Philippines) 
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